The Missouri Senate Minute Script: Collective Bargaining
Missouri senators spend time on a proposal aimed at rules governing some people who work in the public sector.
On Tuesday afternoon, time was devoted to House Bill 1413.
Bill handler, Sen. Bob Onder of Lake St. Louis, says this measure would makes changes to some collective bargaining rules…
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Q: and for taxpayers.
During discussion, Sen. Scott Sifton of Affton pointed out some public employees would not have to take part in these changes…
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Q: some public employees.
House Bill 1413 has been set aside for further dialogue.
Missouri senators are currently in the final four weeks of the Second Regular Session of the 99th General Assembly. Session will end on May 18.
Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
